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Ref. No. P-13126

October 4, 2010

Mr. Mich Hirano
Munekivo & Hiraga, Inc.
305 High Street, Suite 104
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Mr. Hirano:
Subject:  Hawaii Coastal Zone Management (CZM) Program Federal Consistency

Review for Kawela Stream Bridge Replacement, Kawela, Molokai;
Department of the Army File No. POH-2006-00500

(808) 587-2846
(808) 587-2824

: ."I“hislresponds to your request for CZM federal consistency review for the Kawela Stream

Bridge replacement project, Molokai. According to the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (letter
dated September 30, 2010), the proposal will be authorized under Nationwide Permit (NWP)
No. 14 Linear Transportation Projects. CZM general consistency concurrence was previously

issued for NWP 14, therefore, an individual CZM review of the project is not necessary. We do

not have any objections to the NWP 14 authorization for the subject proposal.

CZM consistency concurrence is not an endorsement of the project nor does it convey
approval with any other regulations administered by any State or County agency. If you have
any questions, please call John Nakagawa of our CZM Program at (808) 587-2878.

Abbey Seth Mayer
Director

c: Mr. Peter Galloway, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Department of Planning, County of Maui



